
CentraCare Laboratory Services

MEMO

TO: CCLS Clients  

FROM:  CentraCare Laboratory Services 

DATE: December 30, 2021 

SUBJECT: Temporary Discontinuation of In-House testing 

Effective January 3, 2022, CentraCare Laboratory Services will temporarily discontinue 
Special Chemistry testing due to staffing shortages.  All testing will be referred to Mayo 
Medical Laboratories and will have slightly longer turnaround time. The length of this 
downtime is yet unknown. 

These tests include: 

All allergen testing: 

• Total IgE

• Specific allergens, both single allergens and panels.

All Autoimmune testing: 

• Individual assays and panels.

Additional testing: 

• Lyme

• H. Pylori

• Serum Protein Electrophoresis

Please feel free to contact the Specimen Referral Center with any questions at 320-251-
2700, ext. 57320, Dr. Brad Curtis at ext. 57306, or Dr. Joel Miron at ext. 57386. 


